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Withholding medical care for those incarcerated individuals in need of treatment for 
substance use disorder is both negligent and dangerous. As a nurse practitioner who 
provides care to folks with substance use disorder, I strongly support this legislation 
to ensure necessary and common sense medical care is given to one of the most 
vulnerable populations. 


